
Dear Sir, 

  

This is in reference to the above Consultation paper on DLC tariffs. In this respect , our industry 
representative association , Association of Competitive Telecom Operators ( ACTO ) has already 
filed its response. We wish to inform you that we endorse the response filed by ACTO. 

  

Thanking you,  

  

Ashwini Ramnath 

  

Head of Regulatory – India 

BT India Pvt. Ltd. 

Mob : +91 98112 22783 

Email : ashwini.ramnath@bt.com 


